
                                                              
 

NOTICE 
 

The Board of Selectmen of the Town of Peru has scheduled a Tax 

Classification Hearing to be held on Tuesday, December 27, 2022 at 

6:15 p.m. at the Peru Town Hall, 3 East Main Road, Peru, 

Massachusetts.  The purpose of this hearing is to decide whether to 

have a single tax rate for all classes of property located in town for 

Fiscal Year 2023.   

 

Posted December 21, 2022 @ 5:52 pm 

Kim Leach, Town Clerk 

  


